
 

 

POLICE TRANSPARENCY & 

ACCOUNTABILITY YOUTH LISTENING 

SESSIONS 
 

The Police Transparency and Accountability Task Force would like to hear from 

the youth of Connecticut! We will be reporting recommendations to the legislature 

and Governor and we need your input to make sure we represent all Connecticut 

voices. Come share your testimony with the Task Force in one of our upcoming 

virtual listening sessions. 

 

❖ Listening Sessions will be held regionally – each CT County will organize 

for youth groups/youth-driven alliances to attend the scheduled listening 

session for their area.  

 

 

❖ Age range for participants: 25 & under  

 

 

❖ Each County will have ONE listening session scheduled on that day 

 

 

❖ The Task Force will provide support for all testimonies/recommendations 

received  


